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IMPACT STATEMENT 

Legislation title: Authorize an Intergovernmental Agreement with the State of Oregon, Office 
of the State Fire Marshal, for Regional Hazardous Materials Emergency Response Team 
Services. (Ordinance; Contract No. 30004993) 

Contact name: 
Contact phone: 
Presenter name: 

Julie Prahl 
503.823.3749 
Shon Christensen 

Purpose of proposed legislation and background information: 

Portland Fire & Rescue (PF&R) participates in a regional hazardous materials emergency 
response team within the boundaries of the Emergency Response Area, when requested by the 
State Fire Marshal (OFM). It is necessary for the City and OFM to enter this agreement so that 
PF&R can respond to hazardous materials emergencies within the boundaries and receive 
reimbursements. 

Financial and budgetary impacts: 

The related expenditures and revenues are included in PF&R' s current budget. The expenditures 
ore revenues are approximately $40,000 annually. 

Community impacts and community involvement: 

Not Applicable. 
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